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The Division of Personnel Announces the Temporary Closure of Its St. Croix Office 
 
U.S. Virgin Islands— The Division of Personnel announces that its St. Croix office will be closed 
to the public for in-person services from Monday, March 3, 2025, to Wednesday, March 5, 2025, 
to facilitate internal operations, including system updates and the relocation of personnel. 
 
During this period, staff will remain available virtually and by telephone to assist the general public 
with benefit inquiries and other related matters. The office will reopen at 8:00 a.m. on Thursday, 
March 6, 2025, and resume normal operations. The St. Thomas office will remain open during 
regular business hours to serve the public without interruption. 
 
The Division of Personnel apologizes for any inconvenience this temporary closure may cause and 
sincerely appreciates your patience and cooperation. We encourage individuals seeking assistance 
to utilize our website at www.dopusvi.org or contact the St. Thomas office at (340) 774-8588. We 
remain committed to providing efficient and high-quality service and appreciate your 
understanding as we work to enhance our operations. 
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